
Start of Swimming 

As previously mentioned, we have been watching the weather carefully in order 

to choose a good time to start our swimming season.  We have decided to start 

the whole school the week of Monday 6th May, though of course this is a bank 

holiday and school is closed 

Therefore the classes that are normally timetabled for a Monday (Y1SB, 

Y5TS) will have their lesson on Thursday 9th May just next week and then 

revert back to a Monday. 

Please check the website for the previous letter explaining kit required and the 

swimming Health and Safety points, the letter was also emailed. 

Please send back your child’s competency slip if you have not already done so 

and we would really appreciate any outstanding contributions so that we can 

purchase chemicals and swim for the whole term. 

Thanks for all your support so far and here’s to a wonderful season of swimming 

 

Don’t forget that there will also be swimming at the School Fayre on 

11th May – Slip in the Fayre leaflet to pre-book tickets, Limited 

Places! 
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